
 

 

26.1.24 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

The curriculum headlines have been emailed to you and are ready for view on our 

website: https://www.spjs.org/weekly-curriculum-headlines.php. They contain important 

information about the upcoming week so please ensure you read your year-group 

headlines. 

 

SPRING TERM EXPLOSIONS 

Just a reminder that the spring term explosions which detail what the children will be 

learning about this term can be found on the Year Group pages of our website: 

https://www.spjs.org/year3.php 

https://www.spjs.org/year4.php 

https://www.spjs.org/year5.php 

https://www.spjs.org/year6.php 

 

PTA “DRESS TO EXPRESS” DAY 

Thank you for your donations today. We are pleased to say that the PTA have raised 

£318.00. 

 

BRITISH BASKETBALL LEAGUE PLAY-OFF FINALS 

SUNDAY 19thMAY 2024 

We have been offered the opportunity of heavily discounted tickets for this event which 

takes place at the 02. The tickets are available at £10.00 each to Parents/Carers of 

children at SPJS by using the link below: 

https://shopbritishbasketball.com/products/playoffprimary 

 

COFFEE MORNING 

It was great to see so many parents at the coffee morning this week. Thank you for 

coming and sharing your thoughts. 

 

ONLINE SAFETY 

Please find attached some parental guidance with regards to an app called Mylol. 

Although it is aimed at teenagers, we are aware that some of our children know of it and 

may have downloaded it. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

SPJS Team 


